
September 3, 2019 

In his weekly video message, President Jim Johnsen welcomes students back to the University of 
Alaska for the fall semester, and provides an update on what transpired this past summer with the 
budget and plans to make sure that our students’ educational priorities are number one in all we 
do. 

• The Board of Regents directed the administration to come up with plans to reduce 
expenses, and to review duplicative academic programs across the university system. 

• That plan is being developed and will be reviewed with the board at its September 12 
meetin


